
Santa Fe Trail High School  
FBLA Chapter #9091  
15701 S. California Rd  
Carbondale, KS 66414-9178  
Phone: 1-800-836-9525  
Fax: (785) 665-7193  

TO: USD #434 Board of Education  
Mr. Lentz, Superintendent  
Patrick Graham, Principal  

FROM: Julie Smith, SFT-FBLA Adviser & SFT-FBLA Members DATE: 

September 27, 2021  

SUBJECT: Consideration for Out-of-State trip for Santa Fe Trail FBLA  

SFT FBLA is requesting the approval of an out-of-state trip to attend the National Fall Leadership 
Conference in Denver, Colorado on November 11-12th. Adviser, Julie Smith and Assistant Advisor Kayla 
Chidix will also be attending along  with the students. The FBLA members that decide to participate, will 
be funding the trip on their own with some assistance from SFT FBLA. FBLA would also like to have 
permission to use the district vans to transport to the conference.   

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via 
email at jsmith@usd434.us and I plan to attend the board meeting in person.  

 
Julie Smith, SFT-FBLA Advisor 


